
 

Email:  abcdmichigan@med.umich.edu | Phone: 844-864-2223 

4250 Plymouth Rd. | Ann Arbor, MI  48109-2700 

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHIATRY 

University of Michigan Health System  
4250 Plymouth Road 

Ann Arbor, MI  48109-2700 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to ask you to participate in the Adolescent Brain and Cognitive 
Development (ABCD) study. Over 10,000 children across the country will 
join this landmark study, supported by the American School Health 
Association and National Institutes of Health.  

The attached brochure has additional information about the study.  
Participants will be paid for their time, up to $400 per year.  

Please consider being part of this important study with your child.    

For more information, please fill out and return the attached postcard or 
contact us:  
 
844-864-ABCD (toll-free phone) 
abcdmichigan@umich.edu (e-mail) 
http://www.abcdstudy.org (web) 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Mary M. Heitzeg, PhD 
Principal Investigator 
ABCD University of Michigan 
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